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The Board of Appeals had one issue that it was required to review over the past year.  
That issue involved an appeal of a meet sanction that was denied by the Board of 
Directors.  The Board of Appeals reviewed the issue and all documents pertaining to it 
and concluded, in a session held via conference call, that the Board of Directors acted 
within the scope of its authority in denying the meet sanction.  The chair of the Board of 
Appeals duly notified all parties in the appeal of the decision and the issue was 
considered closed. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Frank G. Persico 
Chair, Board of Appeals 


